
Our Lady Queen of Peace Catholic School

Parent Letter

May 3, 2023

Remember our May Crowning this Friday. Come and celebrate with us as

we honor Mary as the Mother of God and Queen of Heaven.

May 4: 8th Grade Cardinal Game
May 5: May Crowning

Talent Show
5th-8th Grade Cinco De Mayo Party

May 8: 2nd & 3rd Grade Field Trip
May 9: 8th Grade Train Trip to Springfield
May 10: PSA Meeting
May11: Buddy Party
May 15: School Board Meeting
May 16: 8th Grade Graduation
May 19: Last Day of School for PK
May 22: Field Day
May 23: Early Dismissal

Report Cards
6/4:Uniform Swap

Spring Gathering
We would like to thank everyone that participated in our First Annual Spring Gathering. It was
nice to see the Our Lady Queen of Peace family gather together for a little fun and games.
Congratulations to our three raffle winners and we can not wait for next year’s event.

Thank You
Mr Ron wants to thank everyone who made his 50th Birthday a memorable and fun day. He
enjoyed all the wishes, cards, signs, and food that he received.

Doll Raffle
The second grade class will be selling chances for $.50 each to win a fancy, dressed doll. The
proceeds will go to the Missionary Childhood Association. We have raised $1,068.71 so far this
year. Thank you OLQP families for your support in all of our fundraiserWe would also like to
thank Carla Moore for donating the dolls.
Chess Club
Reminder…. Chess Club ended last week and will resume next Fall. Thank you to Luke Kistner
and all of our chess players who attended our club this year.



Caring Hands
Aftercare for this school year ends on Friday, May 19. Before school will only be open for the
last 2 days of school ( Monday, 5/22 & Tuesday, 5/23).

Service Hours
Service hour amount owed forms are coming home this week. Please return them to the office
by Friday, 5/19. If you have not turned in your yearly service hour sheet, please return it with the
payment form . If money is owed, please send cash or make checks payable to OLQP.

Talent Show
Our school Talent Show is scheduled to begin at 1:00pm on Friday, 5/5 in the school gym.
Parents and Parishioners are welcome to attend.

PSA Meeting
The last PSA meeting of the year will be at 6pm in the Enrichment Room of the school on
Wednesday, 5/10. All parents are invited to attend.

Madison Communications Teacher of the Year
Congratulations to Miss Friedel for finishing in the top three for teacher of the year. She
receives a pizza party for the class and $500.00 for her classroom. Miss Friedel would like to
thank everyone who voted for her.

Uniform Swap
This year's uniform exchange day will be Sunday, 6/4 in the school gym at 1pm. If you have any
uniforms to swap, bring them in and we will sort them by size. If you are in need of any uniform
items, come and get what you need.

May Crowning
May Crowning will take place at the beginning of 8:30 am Mass on Friday, 5/5. All parents and
parishioners are invited to attend.

Vacation Bible School Day Camp
Sign up info went home last week for VBS the week of 6/26-6/30. We will be offering morning
and afternoon childcare for a minimal fee and the VBS portion will be free. Lunch will be
provided for $3.00 each day or a home lunch can be brought for children staying for the
afternoon at Aftercare. This is open to all children entering Pk3 -entering 5th grade. 6th grade
on up can volunteer to help at it.

VBS Day Camp
● Morning Childcare 7am-9am- $10
● VBS 9am-12pm- Free
● Afternoon Childcare 12pm-5pm- $20

Hot Lunch



Lunch orders for the week of 5/8 - 5/12 are due by Thursday, 5/4 at 9am. You can buy weekly
or for the entire month. The menu for April can be found on the school website. May’s menu
went home this week.

Mary, Mother of God
“Behold, the handmaid of the Lord; be it unto me according to thy word.”


